
Full Terms & Conditions of access and use can be found at
https://informahealthcare.com/action/journalInformation?journalCode=ipri20

Scandinavian Journal of Primary Health Care

ISSN: 0281-3432 (Print) 1502-7724 (Online) Journal homepage: informahealthcare.com/journals/ipri20

Who will be the next Editor-in-Chief of the
Scandinavian Journal of Primary Health Care?

To cite this article: (2010) Who will be the next Editor-in-Chief of the Scandinavian Journal
of Primary Health Care?, Scandinavian Journal of Primary Health Care, 28:4, 256-256, DOI:
10.3109/02813432.2010.530740

To link to this article:  https://doi.org/10.3109/02813432.2010.530740

© 2010 Informa Healthcare

Published online: 17 Nov 2010.

Submit your article to this journal 

Article views: 247

View related articles 

https://informahealthcare.com/action/journalInformation?journalCode=ipri20
https://informahealthcare.com/journals/ipri20?src=pdf
https://informahealthcare.com/action/showCitFormats?doi=10.3109/02813432.2010.530740
https://doi.org/10.3109/02813432.2010.530740
https://informahealthcare.com/action/authorSubmission?journalCode=ipri20&show=instructions&src=pdf
https://informahealthcare.com/action/authorSubmission?journalCode=ipri20&show=instructions&src=pdf
https://informahealthcare.com/doi/mlt/10.3109/02813432.2010.530740?src=pdf
https://informahealthcare.com/doi/mlt/10.3109/02813432.2010.530740?src=pdf


 

                             Who will be the next Editor-in-Chief of the 
Scandinavian Journal of Primary Health Care?                                            

A new Editor-in-Chief for the Scandinavian Journal 
of Primary Health Care (SJPHC) will be appointed, 
to take over as of June 2011. 

 The new editor will head an editorial group 
appointed by the Nordic societies for general prac-
tice (Danish College of General Practice, Finnish 
Association for General Practice, Icelandic College 
of Family Physicians, Norwegian College of General 
Practice, Swedish Association of General Practice). 
The SJPHC is owned by the Nordic Federation of 
General Practice and uses Informa Healthcare as 
publisher. 

 The SJPHC is a leading journal within general 
practice and family medicine research. It is peer-
reviewed, has open access and a journal citation index 
of 2.2. Paper editions come out four times a year. 
Manuscript handling is electronic and web-based. 

 The Editor-in-Chief must have ambitions and 
visions regarding medical publishing and be highly 

familiar with research in general practice. Experience 
with peer review and ideally also with editorial work 
is important. The editor is responsible for editorial 
decisions, organization of editorial work, strategic 
planning and budgeting. The budget includes salaries 
for part-time jobs in the editorial offi ce. 

 Colleagues interested in the position of Editor-
in-Chief of the SJPHC are hereby invited to contact 
us. We also welcome nominations made by others, on 
the condition that the candidate suggested has agreed 
to the nomination. 

 For more information please contact the 
Chairman of the Nordic Federation of General Prac-
tice, Anna Stavdal (anna.stavdal@medisin.uio.no), 
or the current Editor-in-Chief Jakob Kragstrup 
(jkragstrup@health.sdu.dk). 

 Please indicate your interest in the post, or the name 
of your candidate, to anna.stavdal@medisin.uio.no as 
soon as possible and no later than 15 January 2011.     
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